The Beginning...

Written by 5SM

“AAAAAHHHH IT’S THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!” For some people it's scary and for others
exciting. It’s only been three weeks since schoolstarted and we have experienced a lot of
incredible things so far in our Year 5 careers. We've had the opportunity to learn new
games, helping kindergarteners and most ofalllearn exciting things. We had an amusing
time in SM with our teacher Miss May, the greatest teacher ever.

Something that allnew Year 5s have been looking forward to is the Bring Your OWn Device’
(BYOD) program. Bringing our own devices and taking care of them has been a new aspect
of school,but it has been fantastic to be able to integrate technology into our daily learning.

Year 5 has a new experience for us. Some so of us were scared at the beginning but
our teacher, Miss May, fellow year 5 teachers and peers have been very supportive. We
can’t wait to see where the year takes us.



